
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Interested in spending a year abroad, experiencing U.S.-American college life and studying in a BA/ MA 

program? 

Yes? Then join us for our informal kick-off meeting and find out all you need to know about a year 

abroad with the Federation of German-American Clubs (VDAC e.V.) and their local club DAFN. 

Where? Café Museum, Friedrich-Wilhelm-Straße 64, 47051 Duisburg (walking distance from 

Duisburg train station) 

When? February 21, 2019 at 7 p.m. 

Please send a short email to dafn.secretary@googlemail.com to register.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Take your chance and be our cultural ambassador! 
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